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American Legion Post 122


Prattville, Alabama    Tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments

Post 122 will host District 32 meeting on May 5, 2002 at 2:00 p.m.  District elections will be held at the meeting.  Nominations can be made from the floor or you can contact Jake Jacobs at 285-5111 before the meeting.  Food will be served at the District meeting.

Post elections will be May 14, 2002 from 9:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m.  If you plan to run for an office, your letter of intent must be received before Apr 9.  Nominations can be made from the floor at the general membership meeting on Apr 9.

Prattville City Fest 2002 will be Saturday, May 4, 2002.  We will have popcorn, bottled water and we will have raffle tickets for a Gulf Shores trip.  The trip will be given away on Memorial Day.  As always, volunteers are needed to man the booth throughout the day.  This will be our day to “shine” for the community.
Steak Night:  Remember, every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potato, salad and Texas Toast.  Volunteers are always to needed to cook, serve, and cleanup.  A signup sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.

Sunday Morning Breakfast:  Breakfast is served every Sunday morning from 10 am until 1 pm.  Breakfast consists of eggs (any 

style), hash browns, biscuit and gravy, fresh tomatoes, bacon, sausage, and 

toast.  Cost is $5.00 a plate.  Volunteers are needed for the upcoming weeks.

Karaoke Night:  This month Karaoke Night will be on April 12 starting at 7 pm.  A night of fun filled entertainment, so come on out with your singing talents.

 Adjutant’s Comments
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NEWS RELEASE from the American Legion Media Relations Office: Efforts to ensure service-disabled military retirees concurrently receive military retired pay and disability compensation from the Department of Veterans Affairs are starting to pay off.  The House Budget Committee’s budget resolution will include $6 billion over the next five years to gradually provide “concurrent receipt” to all service-connected military retirees, starting with veterans whose VA disability ratings are 60 percent and above.
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If you plan to run for an elected office for Post 122, Letters of Intent are available in the canteen.    Nominations will close on April 9, 2002.  If you will be unavailable to vote on May 14, you can request an absentee ballot in writing stating the reason for voting absentee.  All absentee ballots must be received no later than 9:00 a.m. on       May 14. So please, make plans to come out and VOTE.  Let your voices be heard. For more information, please contact me at 361-0076 or email alpost122@aol.com. 

If you have any ideas for the newsletter, please let me know.  I am always looking for new ideas.

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, please send your email address to alpost122@aol.com. 

SAL Comments

S.A.L. elections will be held at our membership meeting on May 7, 2002.  Please make plans to attend and cast your vote. 

 If you are a Legionnaire, you are eligible to join the Sons of the American Legion for only $5.00 a year.

Auxiliary Comments

The Auxiliary officers will be hosting a “Member’s Social” on Sunday, April 21 at 2:00 p.m.  The purpose of this social is to meet the members who do not regularly attend our meetings.  Please come out and join us.  Refreshments will be served.

District 32 Meeting will be held at Post 122 on May 5, 2002 at 2:00 p.m.  Auxiliary members are asked to contribute side dishes.

Elections for new officers will be held on May 21, 2002 at 6:00 p.m.  All members should make plans to attend and vote.  If you wish to run for an office, contact the nominating committee members:  Brenda Perdue, Ada Otter, or Carolyn Taylor.  

The Auxiliary meets on the 4th Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 p.m.  The next meeting is Apr 23.  Please make plans to attend. 

Bulletin Board
Part time bartenders are needed in the Canteen. If you are interested, contact Faye Lane at 361-0076.

Recycling:  In our continuing effort to recycle, we solicit you donations of aluminum cans.  Donations can be dropped off at the Post.

Ballroom Rental:  If you are planning a get-together of any kind and need a place to hold it, contact the Canteen Manager at 361-0076 for more information.

Community Corner

The City of Prattville is planning a Fourth of Jul parade.  If you are interested in being on the planning committee, please contact me, Helen Gardner, at 361-0076 or alpost122@aol.com, hgardner51@knology.net. 

Sports Center

Please note on your calendar that the Apr gold tournament has been changed to the 2nd Sat.  Sign up sheets for the tournament will be on the bulletin board.  If you sign up, you will be required to pay.  Envelopes will be available in the canteen.  Put the money in the envelop and the envelop in the Legion Box.  If you have any questions, please contact Scott Clark or Earl Saunders.

Our weekend tournament chairman, Leroy Koonce, has made a proposal for a Post 122 Olympics.  The proposal is a two person team, eight event tournament in which the teams will be required to participate in four of the eight events.  The participants will choose his/her own partner for the duration of all selected events.  Points will be awarded for each event.  The events include:  (1) Golf – 18 holes best ball scratch (2) Bowling – 3 games scratch (3) 8 ball pool – double elimination (4) Shuffleboard – double elimination (5) Darts – 301 double in and out (6) Hearts – 100 point game (7) Dominos – 250 game double elimination (8) Pinochle – double deck 500 game double elimination.  If you are interested in participating in the Olympics, please contact Leroy at leroykjr@bellwouth.net or contact him at the Legion 361-0076.
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	1
	2


	3


	4


	5

5-8pm Steak Nite
	6

1pm Pinochle Tourney

	7

10am-1pm

Breakfast

Daylight Savings Time Begins
	8


	9

5:30 pm E-Board 

7pm General Membership Mtg
	10


	11


	12

7pm Karaoke

	13

1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

Golf (note)



	14

10am-1pm

Breakfast


	15


	16

7pm DAV Mtg
	17


	18


	19

5-8pm Steak Nite
	20

1pm Domino Tourney

	21

10am-1pm

Breakfast


	22


	23

7pm Auxiliary Mtg


	24


	25


	26

	27



	28

10am-1pm

Breakfast


	29


	30


	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

NOTES: 

Contact the Post at 361-0076 for information on tee-times and to sign up.

Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-7pm

Saturday:  1pm-5pm

Sunday:  9am-5pm  (Bloody Mary’s only)
















